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The State of Oregon is already losing Douglas fir forest due to heat and drought 

(Ashland), and I am very concerned about upsetting the balance even more. 

Our forests provide many services to both people and wildlife, including the cleaning 

of our air and water, and the moderation of temperature.   

I do appreciate wood products, but these decisions should be made by educated 

Oregon foresters, and Native Americans, NOT government officials in DC. 

Patricia Guild  

 


